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Your ref: DPS/DCN/PP/99/02562/MC
Dear Sir,
Proposed development at: 70 Lansdowne Road, London W11 2LR

Thank you for your letter of 22 December. As the house facing the above address, and
therefore the local resident most likely to be affected by the proposed new roof light, 1 am
writing to confirm that I have no objections to this planning application. The owner of this
property has carried out a sensitive and laudable renovation of the house, the completion of
which deserves to be supported.

Yours faithfully,

D co H e

Duncan Hunter




